
From: Carolyn Sanders <FSBA@embrams-mail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 7:02 AM 
To: Ueberschaer, Wei L. <UeberschaerWL@santarosa.k12.fl.us> 
Subject: (EXT) Please submit your FSBA Advocacy Committee Representative and Advocacy Committee 
Alternate 
 

CAUTION!!! This Message originated OUTSIDE the district. CAUTION!!! 

 

June 6, 2022 

Good morning, Board Chairs, 

I need your help please! As you know, FSBA’s committee leadership terms are July 1 – June 30 with 
new chair appointments taking office on July 1. It is now time for your upcoming district’s Advocacy 
Committee Representative and Advocacy Committee Alternate to be selected.  We ask that your 
district submit the selection for these important roles no later than August 1. This item will 
need to be placed on your board agenda. 

The Advocacy Committee will begin work in early August and will be appointing its 
Legislative and Federal subcommittee members by September 1. You can access the form to 
submit HERE. 

This roles and responsibilities include: 

• Participation on this committee with statewide representation (one rep from each school 
district) 

• Interaction with policy makers and stakeholders to promote public education 
• The opportunity to be considered to serve on the Legislative or Federal subcommittees 
• Monthly meetings (and additional meetings for subcommittees) 
• Advocacy and communication leadership 
• Reporting advocacy efforts back to your respective boards 

To ensure your district has representation on this statewide committee, please make every effort to 
submit the committee selection and alternate by the deadline. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Once again, thank you so much for your assistance, 

Carolyn 
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Cc: School Board Support Staff 
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